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The National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS) is extremely 
disappointed in the International Olympic Committee’s recommendation to drop 
the sport of wrestling from the 2020 Olympic Games.  

Wrestling has been a core sport at the high school, college and Olympic levels for 
more than 100 years. More than 272,000 boys are involved in high school 
wrestling programs and it is the sixth-most popular sport. Recently, the interest by 
girls in the sports has accelerated and now more than 8,200 girls are wrestling 
across the country.  

Wrestling was one of the original sports in the first modern Olympic Games in 
1896, and more than 200 nations compete in the sport. In certain areas of our 
nation, one of the hardest tickets to find is to the state high school wrestling 
tournament. While the sport is healthy and vibrant at the American high school 
level, it should also remain a part of the world’s most treasured sporting event – 
the Olympic Games. 
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About the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS) 

The NFHS, based in Indianapolis, Indiana, is the national leadership organization for high school sports and 
performing arts activities. Since 1920, the NFHS has led the development of education-based interscholastic sports 
and performing arts activities that help students succeed in their lives. The NFHS sets direction for the future by 
building awareness and support, improving the participation experience, establishing consistent standards and 
rules for competition, and helping those who oversee high school sports and activities. The NFHS writes playing 
rules for 16 sports for boys and girls at the high school level. Through its 50 member state associations and the 
District of Columbia, the NFHS reaches more than 19,000 high schools and 11 million participants in high school 
activity programs, including more than 7.6 million in high school sports. As the recognized national authority on 
interscholastic activity programs, the NFHS conducts national meetings; sanctions interstate events; offers online 
publications and services for high school coaches and officials; sponsors professional organizations for high school 
coaches, officials, speech and debate coaches, and music adjudicators; serves as the national source for 
interscholastic coach training; and serves as a national information resource of interscholastic athletics and 
activities. For more information, visit the NFHS Web site at www.nfhs.org.  
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